
The original instrument and the following digest, which constitutes no part of the
legislative instrument, were prepared by McHenry Lee.

DIGEST
SB 210 Original 2015 Regular Session Riser

Present law creates the Hunters for the Hungry Account within the Conservation Fund to receive
deposits of donations for the benefit of Hunters for the Hungry made when an individual purchases
a fishing or hunting license.

Present law provides that no more than 10% of the monies in the account can be used for
administrative costs. Proposed law changes the percentage from 10 to 25.

Present law provides that the balance in the account can be used solely by Hunters for the Hungry
to pay for the processing and distribution of meats when the meat is used by a not-for-profit entity
in food or meal distribution. Proposed law changes "meats" to "commercial or game fish, migratory
or resident game bird, game quadruped, alligator, or feral hog".

Proposed law adds that the balance in the account may also be used for advertising, promotion, or
marketing costs incurred to make the general public aware of the mission of Hunters for the Hungry,
including the option to donate money when purchasing a fishing or hunting license.

Effective August 1, 2015.

(Amends R.S. 56:644(C))


